
Do you want to take up rugby? Join Bognor Rugby Football Club, where both girls and boys can
experience the excitement of the sport! With a focus on teamwork, skill development, and fun, it's
a fantastic opportunity for children to get active and make new friends. Whether your child is a
beginner or has some experience, Bognor RFC welcomes all. Flyers with more information are
attached to the weekly email! www.bognorrfc.com

Bognor Rugby Football Club

Wow! What an amazing Friday we had last week! Mrs Dutton did a fantastic job
leading us through the competitive KS2 sports morning. The weather was kind and
many parents turned out to support the children, who were being managed by
Sports Leaders from Bishop Luffa School. After our Year 5 Bronze Ambassadors led
a warm up, the field events started - jumping, throwing nerf rockets - and this was
followed by races. Each event scored points for House Teams, and Ash won the
morning. Additional awards were also handed out.
In the afternoon, we had our whole school School Games Sports Day, again
supported by Bishop Luffa’s Sports Leaders. The children were split up into House
teams and each house was divided into 7 teams of mixed-aged children. They
competed around 7 different events - from ladder run to obstacle course. Once
again, Ash won on the day. 
On Monday, Year 5 walked to Chichester Free School for a STEAM Day. The
children were divided into teams and rotated around 5 events based on the heart,
lungs and circulatory system. More details will be in the end of term magazine.
Wednesday was our transition day and our Year 6 pupils visited their new
secondary schools and our other children spent the morning with their teachers for
September.
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Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

Monday 14  July - School Production and Summer Fair (from 13:30)th

Friday 18th July - Last day of term

Wednesday - Thursday 3  / 4  September - School Closure for movingrd th

Friday 5  September - INSET - School shut to pupilsth

Monday 8  September - Autumn Term begins (at the new site)!th

Thursday 25  September - Swimming starts for Years 4 and 5.th

Monday 29  September - Year 5 Roman Dayth

Important Dates Coming Up
House Points

Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are this week’s results:

Headteacher: Mr L Hanna     Deputy: Mr P Neaves    Chairs of Governors: Mrs C Few & Mr I Lomax

This Week

It is not too late to get tickets! Our summer show - Shrek The Musical JNR - will take place on July
14th at 1.30 p.m. and will involve the whole school, with the performance taking place on an
outside stage. It will be followed by the JYS Summer Fair!
 
We are selling tickets for a fee to ensure that we can fund future productions and that these
become self-sustaining and something we can continue to build into our yearly calendar. 

Tickets can be purchased online at https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/jys/t-lnqaaaa

Summer show / summer fair
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